
Please reconsider HB 3063.  My 18 month old granddaughter had seizures after her first MMR shot.  
Was in the hospital for several days trying to find out what caused her seizures.  Conclusion- her MMR 
vaccine! 
What scares me with HB3063 is that it would take away a parent/individuals right to what is put in their 
bodies.  
Please don’t let this pass! 
Thank you 
Mary & Dan Morgan  
Stayton, Oregon 97383 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


